
Tuesday September 7  2004          Volume 73          Number 11

This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ..................... Gill Bordenave
Team Captain .................. Jan Wesdorf
Guest Intro &  Mic.......John McClintic
Thought/Pledge.................John Young
Speaker Intro.................Allen Wesdorf
Set-Up/Take-Down.............Lu Hughes
Ticket Sales........................Jack Fisher

Birthdays...........................
Anniversaries.......... Bruce Cockerham
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Today:

Jerry Hart
Internet Marketing for your Business

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Next Week:
Our annual meeting at

John Muir Medical Center.
  Be sure to sign up today with Marv Epstein.

Upcoming Meeting Programs

Sept 14  Our annual meeting at John Muir Medi-
cal Center, with the topic “A New Kind of
PET”

Sept 21  Dory Willer, Teen Quest - Designing
adulthood aligned with purpose and pas-
sion

Sept 28  Tall Ships 2005, a preview of the tour of
Tall Ships to the West Coast next year.

Sunday, September 4, 4:00 p.m. Rotary Club of
Walnut Creek Sunrise’s Fundraiser and
Fellowship event at Viano Vineyards 150
Morello Ave., Martinez

Saturday, February 5, 2005, our next Crab Feed
Fundraiser.  Mark your calendars now.
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



Recognitions

Charlotte Nelson is now with Cornish and
Carey.

John Young’s son, Jacob, reported to the
Club about his fabulous experience as our
Rotary Exchange student to the Rotary Club
of Tokyo-Kohoku Japan this summer.

Thanks to all the Rotarians and families who
hosted Haruna Kitazume, our exchange stu-
dent from Kohoku.  She thanked the Club
and her many hosts for showing her a won-
derful time.

The bell tolled for Zack Sahar (the cellphone
bell, that is), costing him $10 ($5 per ring).
Don’t let the bell toll for you; turn off your
cellphone before the meeting….

Raucus Baucus Goes Tahit ian!   Rotary

Fundraiser Sat Sept 24 t h

Great food, dancing, and fun at the annual
fundraiser for the Rotary Club of Concord-
Diablo.  $60 per person.   Pleasant Hill
Community Center.  For tickets call
LeDonna at 925-825-1040

Rossmoor Medical  Center  Golf  Tourna-

ment,  Monday,  October 25th

This tournament was a lot of fun last year,
and we hope to support it again this year.  It

is held at Rossmoor Golf Course, and the
$135 pp/ $525 per foursome, is a real bargain
on the charitable tournament schedule.   Great
food and tee prizes and lots of fun.  See Russ
Anderson or Barry Slavin for details.

Rotary Reno Train Trip  January 23-24

Sign up with Randy Walker for this annual
fun trip with Rotarians from all over the Bay
Area.

District Governor Visit,  Friday, October

29 t h,  Noon, Concord Hilton

All the noon clubs (Martinez, Pleasant Hill,
Concord, Concord Diablo, Walnut Creek)
will host the annual district governor visit on
October 29, 12 Noon, Concord Hilton.  This
will be a regular meeting for our Club for that
week.  All members are encouraged (!!!) to
attend.  President-elect Oscar Wu will be
taking sign-ups beginning September 1st.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser

2004-2005 Scheduled for  May 2005

With the District Conference moving to Au-
gust 2004, the Rotary Foundation fun day and
fundraiser will be held in May 2005.  Details
to follow.

Sunshine Committee

Frenchy Arrell reports that he has returned
home to Brookings, Oregon, and that he is
seeing specialists for a very serious medical

ANNOUNCEMENTS condition.  Frenchy says that he is remaining
optimistic despite a very dire prognosis, and
that he is “planning to go on the Reno trip.”
We all wish Frenchy the very best with his
treatment and he will keep us informed of his
progress.

Help the Club send good will wishes and sup-
port for Rotarians and spouses recovering
from surgery or experiencing prolonged illness.
Contact Milt Smith.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sunday
night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message on
the answering machine, or fax to 925-945-
8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

RECENT CLUB INDUCTEES

Be sure to introduce yourself and welcome
the following new members who have joined
the Club during the past few months:  Lev
Kaganovich, principal with Mechanical De-
sign Studio, Inc., Kim Brandt, owner of Di-
ablo Books, Matt Gheisari, Aladdin Per-
sian Rugs, Saied Gorbani, Gorbani & Asso-
ciates, Zach Sahar, Capital Tax & Financial
Services.


